
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

June 1, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE:  Pipeline Replacement & Methane Emission Reduction Programs 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

The purpose of this filing, in accordance with the Commission’s Policy on Accelerated 
Replacement of Pipeline Facilities with Elevated Risk in Docket No. UG-120715 (“Policy 
Statement”), is to submit a new two-year Pipeline Replacement Program Plan (“PRPP”) for 
replacement of facilities that could pose an elevated risk of failure.  

Please contact Niecie Weatherby at (253) 437-6702 should you have any questions. 

Regards, 

David Landers 
Director, System Planning 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / BEL08W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2381 
david.landers@pse.com 

cc:  Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachment: 2023 PRPP 
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